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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

In compliance with ACA 25-15-204, the Arkansas State Medical Board gives notice that it will
conduct a public hearing at 8:30 a.m., on the 3™ day of October, 2019, at the offices of the
Arkansas State Medical Board, 1401 W. Capitol, Suite 340, Little Rock, Arkansas. The public
hearing will involve Rule 34 Requirements of Licensed Physicians in Completing Death
Certificates related to changes necessary pursuant to Act 975 extending time to complete death
certificate to three (3) days from two (2) days and requiring electronic Process.

All individuals desiring to attend said hearing may do so. All individuals desiring to address the
Board should contact Ms. Amy Embry, the Executive Secretary of the Arkansas State Medical
Board, (501) 296-1802. Individuals desiring a copy of the Rule 34, as referred to herein, may
contact Amy Embry, the Executive Secretary.





